Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/3/2023 4:54:30 PM

First name: Eric

Last name: Peltier

Organization:

Title:

Comments: This is illegal and disgusting. The Black Hills are supposed to be protected by the US Government,
and this is a direct violation of that proposed protection. The Treaty of Fort Laramie was signed in 1868, yet the
treaty has constantly and consistently been challenged throughout the decades. It feels like this is yet another lie
in a long list of many by the US Government. Absolutely disgusting.



